
INVITATION:
Annual General 
Meeting 2025 ‘No Safe Place to Stab’

Guest Speakers: Martin Tilbury, CEO 
& Phoebe McHale, Regional Development 

Coordinator, Street Doctors

All GM MA members are warmly invited. A chance to catch up and socialise with colleagues, 
get an update on branch activities and find out more about our MIC work

Learn more about GMMA initiatives on tackling Knife Crime in our community. 

To register, please email the GMMA secretary by 13 Oct 2025 
peter.faulkner.jp@ejudiciary.net

Buffet and refreshments from 
6pm

“Empowering Young People to Create Change”
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